
Monday, 3 February, 10am  -
12pm
Cabonne Family Day Care
Playgroup - Canowindra

Friday, 7 February, 10am -
12pm
Little Fishes at the Museum,
Age of Fishes Museum,
Canowindra

Monday, 10 February, 8am
The Skin Doctor, Molong

Wednesday, 12 February,
9:15am - 3:15pm
Canowindra Mobile Blood
Donor Centre, Morris Park

Thursday, 13 February, 10am -
12pm
Cabonne Family Day Care
Playgroup - Molong

Saturday, 15 February, 9am -
12pm
Cumnock Markets

Saturday, 15 February, 6pm -
10pm
Molong Banjo Paterson Poetry
Brawl

Friday, 21 February, 11:15am -
12pm 
Molong Library Storytime

Tuesday, 25 February, 2pm -
4pm
Ordinary Council Meeting

Borenore/Nashdale
Young Citizen of the Year – Hayley Dolle
Citizen of the Year – Fran Wilton
Community Group of the Year –
Borenore CWA

Canowindra
Young Citizen of the Year – Darius
Carpenter
Citizen of the Year – Tom Beath
Community Group of the Year –
Canowindra Christmas Day Lunch

Cargo
Citizen of the Year – Peter Chase

Cudal
Young Citizen of the Year – Piper Chase
Citizen of the Year – Chris Solomon
Community Group of the Year –
Cudal/Cargo & District Lions Club

Cumnock
Young Citizen of the Year – Oliver Flick
Citizens of the Year – Louise Spicer
Community Group of the Year –
Cumnock Community Family Fun Day

Eugowra
Young Citizen of the Year – Kirbie
Mongan
Citizen of the Year – Sean Haynes
Community Group of the Year –
Eugowra Junior Sports Committee

Manildra
Young Citizen of the Year – Claire Miller
Citizen of the Year – David Press
Community Group of the Year –
Manildra Swimming Club

Molong
Young Citizen of the Year – Coopah
Mills
Citizen of the Year – Kirsty Evans
Community Group of the Year – Molong
Yarn Market & Coach House

Mullion Creek
Young Citizen of the Year – Arlo Ryan
Citizen of the Year – Lindy Crossley
Community Group of the Year – Mullion
Creek Public School P & C

Yeoval
Young Citizen of the Year – Nathaniel
Scanlan
Citizen of the Year – Victoria Parkes
Community Group of the Year – Yeoval
Mulga Bill Quickshear

Shire Awards
Cabonne Sportsperson of the Year –
Robert Laffin
Cabonne Environmental Champion of
the Year – Ben Watts
Cabonne Youth Ambassador – Hayley
Stephens

2024 was a year of progress for Cabonne
Council, and 2025 is set to be even more
exciting with several key projects now
completed and new initiatives underway.

The Eugowra Multipurpose Centre is now
open, offering a space for community
events and activities. 

In Canowindra, the new Swinging Bridge
and walkway enhance the town’s charm
and provide a safer crossing of the river.

The upgraded Tennis Courts in Cargo and
improvements at Montana Park in
Manildra also provide new recreational 
spaces for the community.

Community Members
Sought for Advisory
Committees

More information can be found at:  www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au
Submit your event via the Council website Upcoming Events page.
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CABONNE CATCHUP

Upcoming 
Events

Recent Works and
Community Improvements

Expressions of interest are being sought
from community members to be
appointed to Cabonne Advisory
Committees: 

Floodplain Management Advisory
Committee 
Roads Advisory Committee 
Pools Advisory Committee

 

To read more information visit the
Council website. 

Expressions of interest must be
submitted by 5pm on Friday, 21 February
2025.

Congratulations to our
Australia Day Award
Recipients

Roads Update
Heavy patching is complete on
Canowindra Road and Wellington Street,
Molong. Pavement rehab on Banjo
Paterson Way near Bicton Lane is
expected to finish by mid-February, with
resealing ongoing on several roads. 

Crews are clearing storm debris and
maintaining gravel roads in Mullion Creek.
NDRRA-funded repairs are underway on
Warraderry and Nangar Roads. 

Work on the Bluebell Estate extension is
progressing, with sewer, electrical, and
NBN conduit installations complete.
Stormwater pipes will be done by the end
of January, allowing for road pavement
and kerb preparation.
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